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From the Desk of  

Pastor Jerry Davisson                                                  

District Pastor 
Summer is upon us and with it means a change in routine for many of 
us. There are many things happening around the Association this 
summer I want to make you aware of. I want to invite you to            
participate in our ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING being held at Oak 
Park Church of God in Salem, Oregon Saturday July 20th. Registration   
begins at 9:30 a.m. and the meeting starts at 10:00 a.m. The theme is 

“Reaching Our Community”. Come and hear stories of how churches around our Association are working to 
reach their community with the good news. There will be a report from Camp White Branch and other exciting 
happenings in our Association and beyond. Following lunch, we will have a Minister’s Fellowship meeting. 
Come and connect with others from around our Association. 

 

I also want to encourage you to be part of the WILLAMETTE VALLEY CAMPMEETING Sunday evening, 
August 4th through Thursday morning, August 8th at the Oregon Christian Convention Center in Turner, Ore-
gon. Ben Hardman, pastor from the Atlanta area and co-founder of Gravity Leadership, will be the speaker 
for both our main sessions and our youth.   

If you have children, youth or grandchildren, don’t let them miss summer Camp!  Camp is a great           
opportunity for our young people to engage with other students and have their lives impacted thru great 
speakers, fun events and the power of the Holy Spirit. 

The ANNUAL MEN’S RETREAT will be held August 16th-18th at Camp White Branch. This is a great time 
to connect with other men from around our Association, be refreshed and renew your spirit. You can find in-
formation for all these events on our website at www.orwacog.org. Hope to see you all this summer! 

 

The Association of the Churches of God in Oregon & SW Washington | P.O. Box 18000 | Salem, OR  | 97305 
www.orwacog.org | (503) 393-3510 | (800) 873-7729 |  districtoffice@orwacog.org    
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District Office, Church & National Events 

  

 

 

 

 

 July 4     Independence Day 

 July 20 Annual Business Mtg., Oak Park 

Church of God, Salem, Oregon 

 July            Camp White Branch camps 

 

 

 

 

 Aug. 4-8 Willamette Valley Campmeeting,    

Oregon Christian Convention Center, Turner 

 Aug. 16-18  Men’s Retreat, Camp White Branch  

 Aug. 18 Installation service at Albany First COG 

for Pastor Aaron “Moose” Sprunger, 3:00 pm 
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ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING IS THIS MONTH! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOTING MEMBERS: District Approved Ministers, an Officer of the Corporation, District            
Executives & Council Members, or Lay Delegates 

TO PARTICIPATE & VOTE IN PERSON: There is no charge to attend.  There will be lunch in 
between the Annual Business meeting and the Ministers meeting. A donation of $5 to help with the 
cost of food is suggested.  Please REGISTER online https://orwacog.org/events/annual-
business-meeting-3/ to help us know how many to prepare for. 

 

TO PARTICIPATE & VOTE BY WEBINAR (ZOOM): If you are a delegate and unable to travel 
to Salem, you may vote using your computer. Please email our office at districtoffice@orwacog.org 
with your name, email address & the church you are representing. Once we have that information, 
we will email a link to you to register for the webinar. You will then need to register using the com-
puter or iPad you intend to use when voting.  This is very important! 

  

https://orwacog.org/events/annual-business-meeting-3/
https://orwacog.org/events/annual-business-meeting-3/
mailto:districtoffice@orwacog.org
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Willamette Valley Campmeeting 
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Willamette Valley Campmeeting 

CONNECTIONS Volume 1, Issue 5                                                                July / August 2019 

All churches have 
received registration 
information or go to 

our website to       
register online, 

www.orwacog.org 

http://www.orwacog.org
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Installation Service — August 18 
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In Loving Memory 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

could to make a difference with the environment, 
which led to installing a solar system to his 
residence and driving an electric car. 

A service to remember him will be held at Mt. 
Scott Church of God on Friday, July 12th at 
2:00 pm.   Memorial gifts honoring Dale may be 
made to Warner Pacific University for Nursing 
Simulation Lab, and mailed to 2219 SE 68th Ave., 
Portland, Oregon, 97215.   

 

 

 

 

Dr. Thomas A. Miller was called to heaven 
Tuesday, May 28, 2019 after suffering for 10 
years with heart disease and dementia. He was 
surrounded by his family as he left this earth. 

Dr. Miller was a graduate of Anderson (Indiana) 
University, earned a Master's 
degree at Wichita (Kansas) 
State University and was 
awarded a doctorate by the 
University of Missouri at Kansas 
City. His teaching career began 
at Wichita State, then he moved 
to Eastern Kentucky University 
(Richmond) and back to Wichita 
State before he accepted a 
position at Warner Pacific College in Portland. 

Dr. Miller was president of the Oregon chapter of 
the American Choral Director's Association and 
later became president of the northwestern 
division of that organization. His name is included 
in numerous "Who's Who" publications and he 
has both choral compositions and published 
articles to his credit. He directed church choirs at 
Lake Grove Presbyterian Church and Our Savior's 
Lutheran Church in Lake Oswego. 

Tom's parents, Dr. T. Franklin and Gertie Miller, 
preceded him in death. He is survived by his wife, 
Sandra; son, Thomas Scott; a sister, Sue Ellen 
Spaulding (husband Spencer) of Anderson, Ind; 
and five nieces and nephews. 

A memorial service was held on June 21, 2019, at 
Living Savior Lutheran Church, 8740 S.W. Sagert 
Street, Tualatin, OR. Memorial donations may be 
made to any choral organization of your choice. 

 

 

 

On April 9, 2019 Dale brought 
closure to his four-year journey 
with bladder cancer. Death 
came at his residence in 
Portland, Oregon in the 
presence of his sons and wife. 

Dale was born to Warner and 
Mildred Monroe in Portland, 
Oregon on January 27, 1948. 
He attended Franklin High 
School in Portland, Oregon.  
Dale graduated from Warner 

Pacific in 1970 with a major in Bible.  He married 
Monica Palmer on September 14th, 1968.  He is 
survived by his wife of 50 years, Monica, and two 
sons, Matthew and Bart Monroe (wife Kristin), and 
three grandchildren: Maverick, Quentin, and Alex 
as well as brothers Rod and Duane Monroe, and 
sister Patricia Monroe. 

As a student at Warner Pacific, Dale loved music, 
playing in band and singing in choir. As a retiree 
he returned to campus and played with the wind 
ensemble, and studied music theory, and history 
of religion.  He started playing with the jazz 
ensemble, and added that as a newfound skill. 

He was employed for over 20 years with Tri Met in 
Portland, Oregon, driving buses and MAX Light 
Rail. He was friendly to passengers, and showed 
compassion to under-privileged and physically 
challenged passengers.  He made friends with 
people from other countries.  His children shared 
life experiences with friends from Russia and 
Vietnam. 

Dale was creative with his hands and mind.   He 
would attempt to repair anything, and help others 
with similar tasks.   He carried that skill into the 
rental property that he and Monica owned.  Some 
describe him as inventive.   

He also loved the beauty of nature, and spent 
many days camping, hiking, and exploring the 
wonders of God’s creation.  There were ski trips in 
the Volkswagen van that included others besides 
his family.  He taught his boys at a young age how 
to ski.  He was a gifted storyteller and his 
grandsons were captivated with his tales.  He was 
passionate about being responsible to do what he  

Dale Franklin Monroe 

1948—2019 

Thomas Andrew Miller 

                       1941—2019 
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Coming Up! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guest Speaker is 
Angellee Kloppman. She 
will be sharing based on 

Psalm 56:22  

“Cast your cares on the 
Lord and he will sustain 
you; he will never let the 
righteous fall.” 

 

For more information and to print out a 
registration form, go to our website, 
www.orwacog.org and click on the Calendar 
tab. Scroll to the September date of the 
retreat. There is no online registration 
available.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To print out a registration form, go to our 
website www.orwacog.org and scroll down on 
the home page.  There is no online 
registration available. Please mail the paper 
form with your payment to the address listed 
in the brochure. 

Guest speaker is Rev. Brian Arnold, 
Senior Pastor at Lynchwood Church of God. 

In Everything, By Prayer……. 

                                   Philippians 4:6 

http://www.orwacog.org
CONNECTIONS%20Volume%201,%20Issue%204%09%09www.orwacog.org
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2019 Camp White Branch Summer Camps 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Introductory Camp  
Entering Grades 2nd or 3rd AND parent 

August 2—4 (2/$170) 
Director: Julie Jackson 

 
Primary Camp 
Entering 3rd & 4th  

August 12—15 ($170) 
Director: Karen Graham 

 
Junior Camp  

Entering Grades 5th & 6th  
July 15—19 ($180) 

Director: John Kuykendall 

 
Middle School Camp 
Entering Grades 7th & 8th   
July 29—August 2 ($205) 

Directors: Doug & Danette Beisley 

 
Senior High Camp 

Entering Grades 9th—12th 
July 8—12 ($250), includes rafting 

Director: Lindsey Speer 
 
 

Register at www.orwacog.org 

61500 Old McKenzie Hwy, McKenzie Bridge, OR 97413 

Registration info has 
been mailed to all of the 
district churches.   
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REGISTRATION  

Our registration process has undergone some changes.  Please be 

sure to read these important details.  Registering online is strongly 

encouraged.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Camp White Branch Summer Camps 

Churches:  If you are registering multiple youth for camps and plan on paying by 

check, PLEASE include a spreadsheet or, at least, an itemized list of camper 

names, what camp they will be attending, and how much money should be applied 

to each camper. 

TO REGISTER ONLINE & PAY BY CREDIT CARD:  www.orwacog.org   

 Click on “Camp” tab, then “Camp Registration”.  

 This new registration program has been in the works for many weeks and has 
just been launched.  The goal is to make things easier for Camp White Branch 
and the camp directors. 

 Your patience is appreciated as we work out any kinks that may come up. 

Please pay full amount. 

TO REGISTER BY PAPER & PAY BY CHECK:     

 Fill out paper registration form WITH Waiver insert 

 Please pay full amount 
 

 Mail form, SIGNED insert (both sides) & check to address on the front of the  

registration form. 
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Camp White Branch - PARENT CHILD CAMP 
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News Alert:  Why a Parent/Grandparent Should   
                        Come to Camp With Their Child! 

                                                              

  Hello!  RJ & I have been directing Parent-Child
(Introduction) Camp since 2007.  This is our 13

th
 year and 

we want to invite all children entering 2
nd

 or 3
rd

 Grade Fall 
2019 to come to Parent & Child Camp with their same-sex 
guardian. 

 

Camp begins at 6 PM on Friday, 8/2/19 with dinner at 6:30 PM.  We have a full schedule 
with plenty of free time.  This is a time of making memories with your child/grandchild and to 
build confidence in your camper to be ready to go to Primary Camp Summer 2020.  Please 
register today! 

This summer is the first summer where the new Multi-Purpose Building will be in full use.   
This is a great year to come to CWB.  Several Churches of God folks have been coming to 
CWB this past spring to “spruce” up the camp for our campers.  We thank these Churches 
of God from Albany, Reedsport, Rainier, etc. 

Every camper gets a T-Shirt on the last day of camp for group pictures before closing the 
camp on Sunday, 8/4 at 11:00 AM. 

If you have questions or concerns please contact me at 503-252-0272 (landline) or       
juliemariejackson@comcast.net.  Please note that there is no cell phone coverage at CWB. 

If you have special needs or circumstances, please let us know.  We do not want a child 
unable to come to CWB, so we will try our best to accommodate!!! 

See you at Camp!   

Pastor Julie Jackson,  
Neighborhood Church of God 
 

Special Thanks to our Camp White Branch Directors:  Leonard & Stacey Meyer.  

They do a fabulous job at our camp.  Also, thank you to Valerie Borst and Sally Ranton with 

all of the behind-the-scenes work.  Thank you to Danette Beisley for coordinating our 

camps.  Lots of hands are needed to prepare for our 

camps.   

 

 

To Register for Parent-Child camp or any of 
our other camps, please go to our website at 
orwacog.org and click on the CAMP tab. 

mailto:juliemariejackson@comcast.net
http://www.orwacog.org
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Camp White Branch - FIRE SEASON HELP 
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Camp White Branch - YOUNG ADULT CAMP 
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Guest Speaker is Pastor Bob Christensen  

Interim Pastor at  
Oak Park Church of God in Salem 

 

To register online, go to our website, www.orwacog.org and click on the 
CAMP tab. Scroll down to Young Adults Camp.  You will also find a Waiver & 
Release form to fill out. 

http://www.orwacog.org

